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We’ve had a fantastic first week in F2, and the children have
settled in wonderfully. We’re so proud of them!

When you ask your child what they did in school, they might
often reply with "nothing" or "I can't remember." To help
spark a conversation at home, we’ll keep you updated each
week on what we’ve been up to in class.

This week, we explored nursery rhyme sacks and had fun
guessing the rhymes from the items inside. The children
confidently sang and signed along with us!

Yesterday, the children found their names and placed them on
our class Sun. Throughout the day, they have the opportunity
to move their names onto our class Rainbow by showing
kindness, working hard, and doing their best. 

We’ve also introduced our ‘Give Me 5 Listening Rules’ during
carpet sessions, which we’ll continue to use throughout the
year.

The children have enjoyed time in our Outdoor Classroom,
riding bikes and scooters, singing on the stage, and playing in
the construction area.

A highlight was meeting their Year 6 buddies. This new
friendship will grow over the year, and the Year 6 students
have already been helping in the lunch hall and at playtimes.
We’ve also introduced our wrap-around staff so that the
children are familiar with them.

Here are our "Ask Me About..." moments from the past
few days:

Nursery Rhyme Sacks
Give Me 5 Listening Rules
Bella and Sam, our class puppets
The Sun and the Rainbow
Meeting Our Year 6 Buddies

Next Week:
On Monday, we’ll start sharing weekend news. If your child has
something they’d like to show and talk about, such as a stick
from a walk in the woods, feel free to bring it in. We can add
it to our news display.

Have a great weekend! See you next week.
The F2 Team 


